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Greetings, Gordon Head Families.  Another
great week for the Grizzlies!

Included in this week’s Gazette is a link to
the Parent section of the Student Learning
Survey. Please take a moment to offer your
feedback by completing the survey.

Our amazing Gordon Head PAC is looking
for grade eight parents volunteers for a
committee to assist with the planning of
the Grade 8 Leaving Ceremony party.
Please see the following pages for more
details.

Also, a reminder that PAC is looking for new
members for next years PAC, as many of
our current PAC members are moving on at
the end of the year.  Please consider joining
next years PAC and maintaining the
amazing support and influence PAC
provide to the Gordon Head learning
experience.

Happy Friday Everyone!

Clubs / Meetings/ Sports
Guess My Job
PAC - Grade 8 Parent Committee
Student Learning Survey
Musical Theatre Bake Sale
Kidovate
Three Saanich Park Promotions
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Robotics/Coding - Wednesdays 3:00-4:00pm 
Yearbook Leaders - Meeting: Monday, February 10 @ lunch in the
art room
Magic the Gathering and Pokemon Club runs weekly on
Thursdays at lunch recess.
Dance Team meets every Wednesday at lunch and Fridays after
school until 3:45, in the Dance/Drama room.
GSA meets on Thursdays at lunch in the Library.
Chess Club meets Fridays at lunch in the Library.

Clubs and Meetings

Boys 8 Comp Team Monday February 24 Host @ Gordon Head
Boys 7/8 Rec Team 1 Monday February 24 @ Selkirk Montessori
Boys 7/8 Rec Team 2 Monday February 24 @ North Saanich
Girls 7/8 Rec Team 2 Wednesday February 26 @ GNS
Boys 6/7 Rec 2 Thursday February 27 Host @ Gordon Head
Boys 7 Comp Thursday February 27 @ Bayside
Boys 6/7 Rec 1 Thursday February 27 @ Monterey
Students should check their team lists for practice days and time 

Volleyball and Triple Ball Games (all tournaments start at 3:45 )



Hello Parents and Guardians, 

We are looking for any
parents/caregivers/aunts/uncles/grandparents/friends who might
be willing to come share a bit about their job. On Monday April 7th,
1-3pm and Thursday, April 10th, 1-3pm we will be hosting a panel
style event in our library to groups of 60 students. 

If you are interested or know of someone who might be able to
help present at one please sessions please contact Jennifer
Adamson at Gordon Head Middle School jadamson@sd61.bc.ca .

mailto:jadamson@sd61.bc.ca


Leaving
Ceremony

COMMITTEE
MEETING

Calling all grade 8 parents! We are looking for a committee
of parents to help plan the grade 8 year end party! 

GRADE 8

March 5th, 7pm in the Library
ALSO: Save the date for our next bottle drive April

5th. All proceeds will go towards the grade 8
Party!

Calling all grade 8 parents! We are looking for a committee of parents to
help plan the grade 8 year end party! Our first meeting will be on March 5th
at 7pm in the school library. If you have any questions, please email
grade8gradfundraising@gmail.com.

Save the date: The next bottle drive date is April 5th. Please save your
returnables and all funds will go toward the grade 8 year end party.

mailto:grade8gradfundraising@gmail.com


Greetings Families, It is time again to conduct the Ministry
Student  Learning Survey. The Provincial Student Learning Survey
is unique in its scope, size and usefulness to schools. It gathers
information from parents/guardians/caregivers, teachers, and
students on topics related to school environment, safety, and
achievement. The information is used for planning in individual
schools and provides a district and provincial perspective.

Early in 2025 the Student Learning Survey will be administered to
students in grades 7, their parents/guardians/caregivers, and all
school staff. We encourage parents/guardians/caregivers to
participate in this survey, as the results are important in
identifying and celebrating current strengths, as well as
determining where the school needs to focus improvement. 

The surveys contain standard questions for the Province – in
addition, questions from the school and/or district that focus on
local conditions or issues may be included. The survey can be
completed electronically and can be accessed on the Internet at
https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/education-training/k-
12/support/student-learning-survey. Any computer or mobile
device with an Internet connection can be used, and access to
the e-survey is simple and secure. The survey can be accessed
through the link and by clicking on Take the Survey. On the login
page, click on the Parents icon, and then select the school
district and school name where your child attends school.
Provincial, District and School Reports for previous years can be
viewed at the same site under the Results section. 

The e-survey site will be open until May 2, 2025.

If you have any questions, please contact the school at 250-477-
1855

Student Learning Survey 2024/2025



B A K E

SALE
TUESDAY MARCH 11 6:30PM-8:30PM

raising funds for our production of 

M U S I C A L  T H E A T R E

W E  T A K E  C A S H  A N D  T A P !

SPRING CONCERT



 Kidovate is a fun, free entrepreneurship initiative
of UVIC’s Gustavson School of Business for high
school and middle school students. Kidovate aims
to develop entrepreneurial spirit and acumen by
encouraging participants to sell goods or services
on Kidovate Market Day. This year’s market will be
held on Saturday, April 5th at The Bay Centre. Last
year more than 200 young entrepreneurs
participated in Kidovate. There is no cost to
participate in Kidovate and there are many
resources available to help youth be successful.
Check out http://kidovate.ca/

 

Kidovate is Back for April 2025!

http://kidovate.ca/


The Backdoor Youth Centre
Weekly Calender

Tuesday Wednesday

Friday

Monday

Saturday Sunday
CLOSED

Thursday
After School Drop-in 

Program Info
*Closed on STAT Holidays 

After School Drop-in
3:00-5:00PM

 2SLGBTQIA+ Social 
Drop-in 6:00-8:00PM 

After School Drop-in 
3:00-5:00PM

FREE Friday Night Drop-in 
5:00-9:00PM

PS5 Games Day!

After School Drop-in 
3:00-5:00PM

Crafters & Bakers 6:00-8:00PM
(Registered program)

Sports Night 6:00-8:00PM
@Gordon Head Middle School

(Registered program)

After School Drop-in 
3:00-5:00PM

Games & Swim 6:30-8:45PM
(Registered program)

3:00-5:00PM

 Guys Night Drop-in
 6:00-8:00PM

January 2025

Gordon Head Recreation Centre
4100 Lambrick Way Victoria, BC V8N 5R3 250-475-7100

FREE Drop-in program 

HOW TO REGISTER: 
1. Online: saanich.ca/youth (create an account & register)
2. Phone: 250-475-7111
3. In person at Gordon Head Recreation Centre Reception 

 Registration and Payment
Required 

Scan to Register

10-17yrs



Scan for more info:

Come join us for a fun safe space to be yourself and connect
with other youth in your community!

Enjoy snacks, games, crafts, and more!

@ The Backdoor Teen Centre
Gordon Head Recreation Centre

2SLGBTQIA+
SOCIAL

11-17yrs

250-475-7100

Mondays
6-8 pm

REGISTER or drop-in
saanich.ca/youth 

Jan 13 - Jun 2 

FREE

http://saanich.ca/youth
http://saanich.ca/youth
http://saanich.ca/youth


guys
Night

hangout10-14yrs

Hangout, play games and learn new skills!
Our Teen Centre is equipped with a pool
table, foosball, outdoor ping pong, board
games, a PS5 and more!

thursdays
6:00 - 8:00pm

Jan 30 - Mar 13
Apr 3 - Jun 5

FREE

@ The Backdoor Teen Centre
Gordon Head Recreation Centre

REGISTER Online
or Drop-in!

www.saanich.ca/register
250-475-7100

Scan for more info:

https://anc.ca.apm.activecommunities.com/saanich/activity/search/detail/118234?onlineSiteId=0&from_original_cui=true

